
 

  Throw the Switch for Charity! 

 

Help us “Throw the Switch” for a Great Cause! 

Rebuilding Together Hartford is hosting an exclusive fund raiser at the Connecticut Science Center. 

In the name of conservation, we will “Throw the Switch for Charity”.  The idea is to promote energy 

conservation awareness in Connecticut and raise funds for charity. Join us as we toast to turning 

unused lights off on Friday night, April 20th. 

What will happen? 

The Connecticut Science Center will open its doors at 7:00 pm on Friday, April 20th. At precisely 

10:15 pm, The Science Center and other participating Hartford public and private sponsors will shut 

their unused office lights off to create rare spectacle in honor of conservation. In celebration of Earth 

Day 2012, we will view the spectacular event from Science Alley. 

Why Join the Party? 

Your $50 donation will be used to fund Rebuilding Together Hartford, a nonprofit, nonsectarian, 

volunteer organization dedicated to helping low-income homeowners, through home renovation and 

repair.  It will go far to help provide underprivileged people in the Hartford area with safe, efficient 

and livable homes. Connect with like-minded professionals in the Connecticut energy community to 

create long term energy awareness. 

THE HARTFORD SKYLINE WILL HAVE NEVER LOOKED SO ENVIRONMENTALLY 

CONSCIOUS!  

FOR TICKETS VISIT http://lightsouthartford-eorg.eventbrite.com/ 

http://lightsouthartford-eorg.eventbrite.com/

